
14/06/2020 

MR David Lyall 
54 Trappers Way WAY 
Clareville Beach NSW 2107 
davidlyall@optusnet.com.au 

RE: DA2020/0514 - 1 B Bolingbroke Parade FAIRLIGHT NSW 2094

As Past Vice President of the Boat Owners Association, Past Member of the RMS Recreational 
Vessels Advisory Group (RVAG) and the Maritime Advisory Committee to the Minister I 
strongly support the application DA2020/0514 which complies with the intent and aims of 
boating access and facilities for Sydney Harbour not only for boaters and paddle craft but 
walkers and people to enjoy the intended foreshores facilities.

Covering letter with submission copy by mail 

Sent: 14/06/2020 12:01:41 PM
Subject: Online Submission


